Dear Valued Partners,

Starting 1 October 2024, all guests traveling to Zanzibar (excluding residents) must have mandatory In-
bound Travel Insurance from Zanzibar Insurance Corporation. This insurance provides comprehensive
coverage for emergencies such as medical evacuations and repatriation for the duration of the stay (up to
92 days). Guests can secure their insurance before their journey through the QR code that will be provid-
ed, and enjoy a worry-free experience in the beautiful island paradise.

For further inquires or clarification, please contact the relevant authorities or visit official government
channels for updated information at https://visitzanzibar.go.tz/ Email inbound@zic.co.tz or toll-free
number 0800008005.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.
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